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[ have read the draft bye law and agree we need to priorities the Salmonoid rearing grounds. | ihink Other
lakes should be added. For example lough Gill in Sligo and the lower shannon.

L would go as Tar as stating all fake< and Targe rivers such as wr Shannon be included. Perhaps lisung the
cxempted lakes ete



